
 

 

Town Administrator Report, January 10, 2022 

• Zen Acres Farm, LLC still seeks to secure a Host Community Agreement (HCA) with the Town of 
Hardwick for 228 Barre Road, Hardwick, MA.  Zen Acres Farm is still working on their CHA 

• Confidential Mediation with USDA is ongoing.  
• You Tube for viewing meetings at home should be implemented by February, or even by the 

next meeting considering we are doing virtual meetings.  
• Free Cash has been certified. Town; $218,045.00 and Wastewater $201,268.00 I will be meeting 

with the accountant to make recommendations for Stabilization.  
• Town Census has gone out. Please keep an eye out for it and please fill out and return. These 

forms are extremely important when we are considered for Grants, etc.  
• COVID. So many employees contracted Covid over the holidays. It’s been like this throughout 

the Commonwealth. We hope it’s all past us now.  
• MLK Day is January 17. All offices will be closed. 

  


